
 

 

This has been a short half term but very busy! The children have taken part in 

some fantastic special days and events and we hope you enjoy finding out what’s 

been happening in our school.  

In English, we have written our own poems called A Magic Box. The children 

have been very creative and imaginative in choosing what could go in their ‘box’. 

Some examples of their poetry include: 

• a kaleidoscopic rainbow  

• an obsidian black tree that reigns over the forest 

• a spark from a wizard’s wand 

• sapphire blue ink from an author’s quill 

• a roar from a fierce centaur 

St David’s class also held a homework exhibition and showcased a range of 

models and ‘edibles’ that they had created at home. Our themes were magnets 

and biscuits and the children really enjoyed being inventive and original with 

their projects. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

In Science week, the children thought about the different careers in science 

that they could have when they are older. From being a vet to a special effects 

designer, the children realised all the choices they have and how interesting the 

world of science can be. 

 

For Sports Relief, the children completed a Lego challenge and a circuit track in 

school. Lots of teamwork and commitment to achieve their mental and physical 

fitness challenges! Well done everyone! 

All of the above, plus weekly swimming lessons, cooking lessons, a lamb visit, an 

Easter service, a maths challenge morning and a book cover competition has kept 

us all busy but we have learnt a lot this half term and are ready for the Easter 

holidays! 

We hoped you had a lovely Easter and found time to enjoy some lovely spring 

walks in Northumberland. 

 St David’s Class 



 


